December 6th, 2017

Dear Students 
and Parents (for your information),

What is Kris Kindle? 
(also known as K.K., Kris Kringle or Secret Santa)

Kris Kindle has been a tradition amongst friends of anonymous gift-giving.  The central idea of Kris Kindle is to make someone’s time in the lead up to Christmas a pleasant one.  

How will you bring joy and happiness to someone in our last few days as a class?  

Leading up to the final day, students are able to leave notes for their KK to add to the joy and kindness of the season.  These notes can be cards, compliments, pictures. 

On the final day of school, everyone gives their K.K. a gift (no more than $5.00 in value – Kmart, Reject Shop and Two Dollar shops have great small stationery/toys).  Due to our school food policy, gifts may not be food/lollies/etc.   To make it fair for everyone, you only get a gift, if you give a gift, so don’t forget!!

Gifts should arrive at school at Monday December 18th to go under the tree, and will be shared on our final day of school, Wednesday, December 20th.
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My KK is ____________________________
